



The General Manager
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building
Stock Exchange Road
Karachi

November 21, 2024

Subject:

Company Response Under PSX Regulation 5.6.2 Regarding False Information

Dear Sir,

The Company wishes to bring to the attention of the Exchange the false information presented by one of our competitors during their Corporate Briefing session held on November 20, 2024, regarding alleged abrupt shutdown of our plant.

In accordance with Regulation 5.6.2 of the PSX Rule Book, we categorically deny these rumors and wish to clarify that the information circulating is inaccurate. We urge all stakeholders to disregard any such news regarding the alleged abrupt shutdown of our plant, whether broadcast on electronic media, published in newspapers, magazines, or any other platform, unless officially confirmed by an authorized representative of the Company through the appropriate channels.

We would like to confirm that we have been successfully using local coal for the past three years without any adverse effects on our cement plant. Furthermore, our plant is fully operational, and no abrupt shutdown has occurred.

We trust that this clarification addresses the matter. Kindly inform the members of the Exchange accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

Kamran Munir Ansari Chief Executive Officer

E-mail: info@thattacement.com